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NJNLA                                                  

NEWS

January 22, 2010

The State Board of Agriculture will be holding an open public meeting tomorrow, Friday, January 22, at 3:00 PM, at the Eco Complex in Columbus , NJ.  This meeting is being called in response to the Governor’s transition team’s decision to remove Doug Fisher from his position as Secretary of Agriculture.

This meeting and your asked for support is as much about keeping the current system in place that allows the State Board of Agriculture to SELECT the Secretary of Agriculture and pass his or her name on to the Governor for his approval.

Doug Fisher has proven to be capable and politically sound since taking the position of Secretary of Agriculture.  As the largest sector of agriculture on New Jersey our voice will be heard in support of keeping Secretary Fisher at his post.  Hopefully the members of incoming Governor Christie’s transition team will be present.
Anyone and everyone who is available to attend this meeting and show their support of Secretary Fisher is encouraged to attend!

Directions to the ECO-COMPLEX:

http://ecocomplex.rutgers.edu/about_us_directions.php

URGENT MESSAGE:


EMERGENCY MEETING OF THE STATE BOARD OF AGRICULTURE TO BE HELD TODAY,


JANUARY 22, 2010
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